
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 8/4/2013 3:10:28 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Update on the Demolition Accident at the Former Kern Power Plant 

Thanks! 

On Aug 4, 2013, at 2:59 PM, "Doll, Laura" < g),pge.com> wrote: 

From: A Message from John Conway 
Sent: Sunday, August 04, 2013 01:08 PM 
To: All PG&E Mail Recipients; All PGE Corp Employees 
Subject: Update on the Demolition Accident at the Former Kern Power Plant 

PG&E Team: 

Nothing is more important than the safety of the public and our employees. That simple 
idea is the foundation of our safety culture and must guide how we operate every day. 

Yesterday, we fell short of our goal of zero injuries during the demolition of the former 
Kern Power Plant. Several members of the public, gathered outside a pre-established 
1,000-feet perimeter, were struck by flying debris. One man was seriously injured and 
was airlifted to a Fresno hospital. Due to patient privacy laws, we do not have updated 
information on the individual's identity or condition. 

I am deeply disappointed that this accident occurred. We will of course work closely with 
all investigating agencies and the third-party contractors who managed and carried out 
the demolition as they work to identify the cause of this accident. In the meantime, 
please keep the victim in your thoughts and prayers, and please keep safety foremost in 
your mind each and every day. 

John Conway 

Senior Vice President, Energy Supply 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


